
 
 
 
ROB BONTA      State of California 
Attorney General      DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE  

1300 I STREET, SUITE 125 
P.O. BOX 944255 

SACRAMENTO, CA 94244-2550 
 

Telephone: (916) 210-6485 
E-Mail: Andrew.Day@doj.ca.gov 

 
April 3, 2023 

Via Email 
 
Amy Parker 
apark0006@student.cerritos.edu  
 
RE: Public Records Act Request – DOJ No. 2023-00648 
 
Dear Amy Parker: 
 

This letter is in response to electronic correspondence received by the California 
Department of Justice (Department) on March 20, 2023, in which you requested records pursuant 
to the California Public Records Act (Gov. Code, § 7920.000 et seq. [PRA].) Specifically, you 
requested the following: 
 

I am seeking the body-worn camera (BWC) footage of the LASD incident in 
which Andre Mora was killed by the LASD Operation Safe Streets Bureau, 
file number #22-01832-04.  

The CA DOJ took up an investigation on this case, and the BWC footage is 
currently held by the DOJ; it has not been provided back to LASD’s 
Discovery Unit to be put on the deputy-involved shootings webpage 
(https://lasd.org/transparency/deputyinvolvedshootingsprevious/).  

 
 The Department completed a search for the requested body-worn camera (BWC) footage, 
including checking with knowledgeable persons, and confirmed that BWC footage of the 
referenced incident does not exist.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
 /s/ Andrew Day 
 

ANDREW D. DAY 
Deputy Attorney General 

 
For ROB BONTA 

Attorney General 
 

AD: 
SA2023300004 
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